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ANA Internships Available 
 
The American Numismatic Association is accepting applications for three summer internships at 
ANA headquarters in Colorado Springs. Experienced young collectors, college or graduate 
students and numismatic professionals are encouraged to apply.  
 
Two applicants will be selected for ANA Numismatic Internships, and will work with the museum’s 
numismatic collection, help prepare a museum exhibit, gain experience managing the ANA 
lending library and Summer Seminar book sale, and assist with publications work or with 
organizing Summer Seminar educational programs.   
 
One individual selected for The Harry W. Bass, Jr. Numismatic Internship will conduct original 
numismatic research using ANA resources conjunction with the renowned Harry W. Bass, Jr. 
numismatic collection and related resources.  
 
The deadline for internship applications is Feb. 16. Applications are reviewed by a selection 
committee, which will announce its selections in March. 
 
Information and applications are available at www.money.org (click on “Internships” from the 
“Explore the World of Money” drop-down menu) or by calling the ANA Outreach Department 
at 719-482-9869. 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a non-profit organization dedicated to educating and 
encouraging people to study and collect money and related items.  With nearly 32,000 
members, the Association serves the academic community, collectors and the general public 
with an interest in numismatics. The ANA helps all people discover and explore the world of 
money through its vast array of programs including its education and outreach, museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. 
 
For more information about the ANA, call 719.632.2646 or visit www.MONEY.org. 
 


